
 

 

Update: Adjustment of remuneration of SMS members - 

2021/22-financial year 
 

The PSA noted that the employer has not yet implemented the salary adjustments for SMS members for 

the 2021/22-financial year as of 1 April 2021.   

 

This prompted the PSA to enquire from the Department of Public Service and Administration on why 

there was no adjustments to SMS salaries. The DPSA responded by indicating that once the salary 

adjustment for levels 1 to 12 have been completed, a process will be implemented for salary adjustment 

for SMS members. A copy of the response from the DPSA is attached. 

 

The PSA will continue enquiring and ensure that the adjustments are implemented. Members will be 

informed of developments.   
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